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SUBJECT: MCKINLEY AVENUE ACCIDENT HISTORY TOTALS 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

At the Fairplex Mitigation Fund Advisory Committee meeting on June 18, 2025, the Committee 

discussed options to reduce the speed at McKinley Avenue. At the request of the Committee, Meg 

McWade, Public Works Director advised she would bring back accident history for the 

intersection. Attached is the requested data.   

 

 

Prepared by: 

 

 

 

Denise Reyna 

Senior Administrative Assistant  

 

ATTACHMENT(S):   

Attachment No. 1 – McKinley Avenue Accident History Overview 

Attachment No. 2 – McKinley Avenue Collision Summary Report 

 

 

 


